
 

 

MONTGOMERY COUNTY EMERGENCY COMUNICATION DISTRICT 

CONROE, TEXAS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Architectural Services for Master Plan and Building  

Feasibility Study of an Emergency Communication Center 

 

The Montgomery County Emergency Communication District, Conroe, Texas, is soliciting sealed proposals 

from interested architects or architectural firms to provide architectural services and a feasibility study. 

Sealed proposals will be accepted until 2:00 P.M. on March 12, 2024, delivered to Mailboxes “N” More 

at 2257 N Loop 336 W #140144, Conroe, Texas 77304, Attention: Chip VanSteenberg, Executive Director, 

Montgomery County Emergency Communication District. 

 

Questions regarding the RFQ or how to obtain the RFQ should be directed in writing to Mr. Chip 

VanSteenberg, Executive Director, via email at 911info@mc911.org. 

 

The award of the architectural services contract is planned for the Board of Managers meeting on 

Wednesday, March 20, 2024 with meeting to begin at 12:00 P.M. Meeting will be held in the Montgomery 

County Emergency Communication District Boardroom, 150 Hilbig Road, Conroe, Texas 77301. 
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